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What’s the latest news? 
During April, the project team carried out the 
installation of cables on Wyndam Street from the Rail 
Operations Centre to Green Square Train Station.  

What’s planned next? 
During August, the project team will be continuing 
the installation of cables on Wyndam Street from the 
Rail Operations Centre to Green Square Train 
Station. 

This work will be carried out on Saturday 7 
August and Sunday 8 August 2021, between 
6am and 6pm. 

These works are dependent on weather and site 
conditions and are subject to change. 

 

 

How are we staying safe? 
In line with recent restrictions introduced by the NSW 
Government on 17 July 2021 to help keep our 
communities safe, construction activities on the T8 
Line Power Supply Upgrade Project are paused until 
Friday 30 July. We are making arrangements for our 
work activities to safely recommence from 31 July 
2021, as detailed in this notification.  Should these 
restrictions change based on advice by the NSW 
Government, which may impact the timing of our 
work, the community will be notified. We encourage 
you to subscribe to our project email distribution for 
the latest information, by calling us on 1800 684 490 
or emailing projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.  
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Where will work take place? 

The above map shows the location of work on 
Wyndam Street between Mandible Street and Green 
Square Train Station. 

Will alternative transport services be running 
during scheduled track work weekends?  

For up to date information about replacement 
services during this scheduled trackwork period 
please visit transportnsw.info or call 131 500. The 
work is dependent on weather and site conditions 
and is subject to change. 

 


